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PWR Appoints Ms. Sharyn Williams as its Chief Financial Officer 

PWR Holdings Limited (PWR) (ASX: PWH) is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Sharyn Williams as 
its Chief Financial Officer (CFO) following the resignation of Mr Martin McIver. 

About Sharyn Williams 

Sharyn Williams has over 15 years of ASX-listed experience as an Executive Leader and Chief Financial Officer. 
Sharyn has a strong background in driving strategic, financial, governance and operational outcomes in a 
variety of industries including education, automotive, manufacturing, electrical, finance, retail and wholesale. 
She has had the opportunity to be involved in a wide variety of operations across multiple geographies 
including Australia, China, Singapore and the United States of America. 

Sharyn holds a MBA, Bachelor degrees in Business and Education, is a Fellow of CPA Australia and a Fellow of 
the Governance Institute of Australia. 

Kees Weel, PWR’s Managing Director said; “We are delighted that someone of Sharyn’s calibre has agreed to 
join the PWR team and support our growth journey.  We look forward to making her feel welcome.” 

Sharyn will start with PWR in the first quarter of CY2025. 

Thank You Martin McIver 

After 3 and a half years as PWR’s CFO, Martin McIver has tendered his resignation to pursue other 
opportunities.  Martin will continue in his role until Sharyn commences and will provide a handover to Sharyn. 

“On behalf of PWR, I extend my thanks to Martin who has been fundamental in supporting the financial 
operations of the Group and navigating the Treasury and Finance functions through our periods of significant 
growth. 

The Board, Management Team and I wish Martin all the very best for the next phase of his career”, said Kees 
Weel, Managing Director. 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of PWR. 
 
For further enquiries please contact Mr Kees Weel, Managing Director on 0419 646 746 or kees@pwr.com.au 
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